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From: Ross Fett

Sent: Wednesday, 26 June 2024 1:01 PM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC

Subject: Proposed abolishment of Higgins

Categories: -

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

| am deeply concerned with this proposal which splits Higgins into 5 groups. This loses the concept of
community spirit and the link into Stonnington Council

regards

Ross Fett
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